
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have been given the opportunity for your child to take part in a Cycle 
Awareness Day.  

Please see the table below for the date your child’s class will participate.  

This offers the children the opportunity to learn about safe road crossing 
and use of bikes and scooters around pedestrians. All training will take 
place on the school playground.  

The children will be able to use school scooters and bikes, but if they wish 
to bring their own bike or scooter on their training day they are welcome to 
do so.  

Cycle Confident, who provide the training, require all children to wear a 
helmet. We have helmets available at school but it would be helpful, if your 
child has their own helmet, for them to bring it to school on their training 
day (adjusted at the head size and chin strap fittings so that it fits their 
head).  

Please send your child with gloves and ensure that any plaits or ponytails 
are tied low to allow a cycle helmet to fit correctly.  

 

1C and 2J  - the class teachers will let you know which group your child is in. 

ALL children will participate in the training. Cycle Confident requires 
permission slips, so please return the attached slip as soon as possible, and 
by Monday 5th February at the latest. You must sign the permission slip, as 
Cycle Confident will not allow children to participate if their form is not 
completed.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Brennan (Travel Plan Lead) 

 

Monday 12th Tuesday 13th Wednesday 
14th 

Thursday 15th 

1P 1C group 2  2J group 1 2M 

1C group 1 1W 2Mi 2J group 2 


